
Mendocino County Early Learning and Care providers
from all settings are invited to register for a free
Pediatric CPR & First Aid training, sponsored by
Quality Counts Mendocino!

Individuals who register will complete a portion of
the training independently online before attending a
1.5 hour in-person skills session.

Both in-person sessions will be on Saturday, April 20,
one in Fort Bragg and one in Ukiah. 

FREE Pediatric
CPR & First Aid

Training!

IN-PERSON
SESSIONS

Saturday, April 20, 2024

Fort Bragg: 10-11:30am

Ukiah: 2:30-4:00pm

Registration closes March 13, 2024!

https://bit.ly/49ILc0b

Registration options:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSciYshuVo6Av0omf6JJPW27TiDP4FT9ExpeFgd4sZz9sctbuA/viewform?usp=sf_link

